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Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department Safety Alert 

 
To keep the campus community informed:  On 10/19/2015 at 12:10 AM a female student 
reported that while she was walking to her dorm room located at Baldus Hall she observed a 
small white vehicle parked on Feller Street between Seguin Hall and Baldus Hall.  She stated as 
she walked past the vehicle the driver turned off the engine and got out of the vehicle.  She stated 
that the subject followed her towards Baldus Hall.  The faster she walked the faster the subject 
would walk.  The female student was able to make it to Baldus and the subject did not attempt to 
enter the building.  The suspect is described as: 
 

1. Black male, age unknown, 6”0”, muscular build, short hair, wearing all black with a    
hood, driving a unknown make, model small white vehicle. 

 

Crime Prevention Tips 
 

1. Be aware of your surroundings. 
2. Immediately report any suspicious persons to Texas Lutheran University Police 

Department. 
3. Use the “buddy system” when walking. 
4. Request a TLUPD Police safety escort at 830-372-8000. 

 
Anyone who has information is asked to contact the Texas Lutheran University Police 
Department at 830-485-0099. 
 
 

Date/Time Posted:  10/19/2015 12:10 PM 

 


